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Department staffing updates
                -The current staff total   FTE-2       Paid-on-Call-34       City FTE/POC-2    Total staff- 38
-2 probationary members approved at PFC meeting in September. 

Department updates
-Beginnning of the year membership inquired about purchasing new battery powered extrication tools. They voted to use donation account funds to purchase one set of extrication tools consisting of one spreader(commonly referred to as the Jaws of Life), one cutter, and one ram. Total cost was 29K. 
-October is fire prevention month, crews will be in the schools during the second week conducting our annual fire education. 
-We have had a dry season going into fall, expecting wildland fires to start as leaves start to fall. 
-Received notification from WI DNR that we were awarded funds to help offset the UTV Capital Project for 2026. 
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Upcoming Events
-Fire education


Vehicle updates
-Ladder 8871 is going in to have a once over prior to end of warranty.
-Hose testing will be completed during the month of October and is the last annual test for the year. 
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Dates Sep-24 Sep-25 % +/- % +/-

35 19 -45.70% 27.23% Calls for Service

Jan-Sept 2024 Jan-Sept 2025

Lake Mills FD Response Comparison

213 271


